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CORPOR ATION

February 27,1985
3F0285-25

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Pump and Valve Program Revision 4

Dear Mr. Denton:

In response to IE Bulletin 83-03, Florida Power Corporation indicated that a revision would
be made to the Crystal River Unit 3 Pump and Valve Program. This revision would reflect
changes made to the program regarding the inspection of check valves in the diesel
generator cooling water system. Transmitted herewith are three (3) copies of revised pages
to the Crystal River Unit 3 Pump and Valve Program. These revised pages should replace,in
their entirety, the applicable pages of the previously submitted program.

Sincerely,

'
o

G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management

GRW/ jam

cc: Dr. J. N. Grace
Regional Administrator, Region 11
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

6101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 2900 g
Atlanta, GA 30323

'\

8503040490 850227
PDR ADOCK 05000302
G PDR

GENERAL OFFICE 3201 Thirty-fourth street South e P.O. Box 14042, St. Petersburg, Florida 33733 e 813-866-5151
|


